
 

 
 

3rd December 2019 
Dear Parents, 
 

New Caterers – abm 
 

As you will be aware, the school took the decision to look for a new caterer. Following our 
tendering process, we are now delighted to share with you that from January, our school meals 
will be provided by abm – an established and reputable school caterer. 
 
From January, you can expect to see some changes in the provision of school meals for the 
children. There will continue to be two hot meal choices each day, complimented by an alternative 
hot choice of a jacket potato or pasta dish. Alongside this, there will also be a cold deli bar choice 
too – where children will be able to choose sandwiches and rolls.  
Children will continue to be able to choose salads to eat alongside these. 
 
We are also pleased to inform you that meal prices for children will continue to be £2.30. We 
would be very grateful if, when paying for meals, you are able to pay for at least 5 meals at one 
time eg. £11.50 for a week.  
 
Adult meals will continue to be £3.00.  
 
We are very much looking forward to welcoming abm to our school, and believe that the children 
will enjoy improved lunch choices with them. 
 
Please find attached an introductory letter from abm. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Tracy Keefe 
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